
Date  : 7/31/2019 5:44:12 PM
From  : "Jason McCrea" 
To  : "Leon Ramsey, Jr." 
Subject  : Re: Hollywood & Wilcox Project [SCH No.: 2017051079]

Mr. Ramsey,

You have been added to the interested parties list for the case. You will receive notification of publication of the environmental document, as well
as subsequent entitlement actions.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Thank you.

On Wed, Jul 31, 2019 at 8:57 AM Leon Ramsey, Jr. <leon@mitchtsailaw.com> wrote:
Yes, please add me to this list.

Thank you,

Leon Ramsey Jr.
Paralegal
Mitchell M. Tsai, Attorney At Law
155 South El Molino Avenue
Suite 104
Pasadena, California 91101
W:(626) 381-9248
F: (626) 389-5414
E: leon@mitchtsailaw.com
________________________________

"Your playing small does not serve the world. There is nothing enlightened about shrinking so that other people won't feel insecure around you.
We are all meant to shine, as children do. We were born to make manifest the glory of God that is within us. And as we let our own light shine,
we unconsciously give other people permission to do the same. As we are liberated from our own fear, our presence automatically liberates
others.”

On Jul 31, 2019, at 8:56 AM, Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org> wrote:

Mr. Ramsey,

There are no updates for the project, it is in the environmental review phase.

There is an interested parties list for the project you can sign up for. 

Please let me know if you would like to be added.

Thanks.

On Tue, Jul 30, 2019 at 8:47 PM Leon Ramsey, Jr. <leon@mitchtsailaw.com> wrote:
Good afternoon,

Our office is interested in the above-referenced project and would like to know more information. Would you
mind sharing any updates with this project? Also, is there a notice list for interested parties that I can sign up
for? Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Leon Ramsey Jr.
Paralegal / Office Manager
Mitchell M. Tsai, Attorney At Law
155 South El Molino Avenue
Suite 104
Pasadena, CA 91101
Office: (626) 381-9248
Phone: (626) 389-8320
Fax: (626) 389-5414
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Email: leon@mitchtsailaw.com
Website: http://www.mitchtsailaw.com

*** Our Office Has Recently Moved.  Please Note New Mailing Address ****

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages
accompanying it, may contain confidential information that is legally privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, or a
person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this message is STRICTLY PROHIBITED and may
violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act.  If you have received this transmission in
error, please immediately notify us by reply e-mail at mitch@mitchtsailaw.com or by telephone at (626) 381-9248 and
destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading them or saving them to disk.  Thank you.

-- 

Jason McCrea
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
T: 213-847-3672
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA  90012

-- 

Jason McCrea
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
T: 213-847-3672
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA  90012
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